
The  JERUSALEM  WAY  International  Peace  Team  eV  is  a  non-profit  organization  and  has  set  itself  
the  goal  of  sustainably  establishing  the  Jerusalem  Way  as  the  longest  peace  path  in  the  world.

With  YOUR  support  of,  for  example,  €5.00  to  €10.00  per  month,  we  can  continue  to  implement  the  
above-mentioned  association  activities  to  the  best  of  our  ability  and  further  consolidate  the  
sustainable  establishment  of  the  Jerusalem  Way.  According  to  Wikipedia  and  ORF,  we  are  now  
the  longest  Peace  Way  in  the  world!  See  also  the  pilgrimage  route  website .

To  support  us,  please  reply  to  this  email  and  send  us  your  monthly  contribution.  
THANK  YOU  (Also  via  PayPal  a  monthly  transfer  is  possible)

Peace  is  the  hope  that  dwells  in  war...  Events  in  the  Middle  East  are  unfolding  rapidly;  we  look  anxiously  to  Syria,  where  
no  pilgrim  has  been  able  to  cross  the  country  on  the  Way  to  Jerusalem  for  12  years!  Our  hope  is  that  the  revolution  is  a  
step  toward  democracy  and  lasting  peace.

We  hereby  ask  YOU  for  support  for  our  running  costs  of  the  club  activities

It  is  all  the  more  important  that  we  continue  to  work  for  peace  through  the  Jerusalem  Way  and,  at  the  same  time,  support  
every  pilgrim  as  best  we  can  on  the  long  journey  to  Jerusalem.  Every  pilgrim  is  a  sign  of  hope!

Dear  pilgrim

(Peace  activities  in  the  countries  on  site,  strengthening  international  partnerships,  development  of  the  Jerusalem  Way  
app,  back  office  financing,  new  access  roads,  on-site  meetings  to  develop  new  cooperation,  UNESCO, ...).

Pilgrims  are  now  even  coming  to  Europe  from  other  continents  to  make  a  statement  for  peace  along  the  

Jerusalem  Way.  See  OÖN  article  and  TIPS  news

A  current  summary  of  the  Jerusalem  Way  can  be  found  here:  VISION  JERUSALEMWEG

Christmas  News  2024

PS:  The  travel  program  for  the  BALKANREISE  2025  (August  22nd  to  September  6th,  2025)  will  be  presented  on  Saturday,  December  14th,  2024,  at  the  
Christmas  party  at  the  Nadlingerhof  and  the  following  day  (December  15th,  2024)  at  5  p.m.  in  4730  Waizenkirchen  at  the  Heuberger  Reisen  travel  presentation.

https://9u3lf.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeG7uggLpTMYoYfs9huq5/34kbko58wdzA
https://9u3lf.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeGZMVFdeC1Akvz57b7B7/BsGNe42BC-Cy
https://9u3lf.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeGEm8pAmeWiIeVAtgDQL/O18FizbjmKXx
https://9u3lf.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeGLdaxzjpgrmkKTdeW0b/trGRlcXQsfUk
https://9u3lf.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeGSV36oh0r1Gq9mNcoar/xrx03X1MRGmm


With  kind  regards

signed  Johannes  Aschauer

PEACE  FOR  ALL  IN  THE  WORLD!
PEACE  FOR  YOUR  PILGRIMAGE  AND

THE  ASSOCIATION  BOARD

This  email  was  sent  to  info@jerusalemway.org.

Open  in  browser  |  Unsubscribe

We  wish  you  a  Merry  Christmas  and  look  forward  to  seeing  you  again.

Bergschlösslgasse  1,  4020  LINZ  |  Austria

with  this  Christmas  message  and  the  wish  for  inner  peace  and"Peace  always  begins  with  us"

Central  Register  of  Associations  (ZVR):  228599886
Email:  info@jerusalemway.org  |  Web:  www.jerusalemway.org
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